
       

 

Hampton Falls Cemetery Trustee Meeting 

November 3, 2022 

1:20 p.m. 

 

Present: J. Bohm - Chairman, Tracy Healey-Beattie, W. Harrington Trustees, Resident Rich Russell 

A posted meeting of the Cemetery Trustees was held on Thursday November 3, 2022 at the 

Hampton Falls Town Hall.    

 

Old business,,, 

Budget approved following a motion by T. Beattie, seconded by W. Harrington.  Passed 

 

New business… 

Discussion of private cemetery located at the corner of Nason and Kensington Road, property 

currently owned by Sunset Ridge Farm.  Owners inquiring about the possibility of The Town of 

Hampton Falls acquiring the cemetery.  Chairman will check with Town Administrator regarding 

the State regulations in this matter. 

December 17th Wreaths Across America is scheduled….Wendy Harrington is coordinating for the 

Cemetery Trustees 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:00p.m. 

Respectively submitted 

Tracy Healey-Beattie Secretary Pro tem 

 

 

 


